
 

Agenda of the meeting: 
 25/04/2019  

 
1. Welcome of the all members of BOS  

 

2. To discuss current syllabus of Computer Science department  

 

3. Discuss relevant changes as per the UGC recommendation.  

 

4. Realistically assess the industry demand for program graduates and recommend skills required to 

meet employment needs.  

 

5. Identify and present opportunities for students and/or host students for industry projects or 

experiences.  

 

6. Assist with placement of program graduates.  

 

7. Discuss the stakeholder's feedback  

 

8. Design question paper pattern (evaluation scheme)  

 

9. Other relevant topics  
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